
 

 

 
Your Ref: OL6 
Our Ref: D71626 
Contact: Lanie Chopping, (08) 9213 1928 

 

Mr Keith White 
Chief Executive Officer 
Busselton Water 
PO Box 57 
Busselton WA 6280 

Dear Mr White 

Approval of amendment to the non-standard agreement 

In reference to the correspondence received from your office on 14 June 2011, I write in 
relation to the proposed amendment to the Busselton Water non-standard agreement. 
 
Schedule 3, clause 5 of the Busselton Water licence states: 
 
5.1 Subject to compliance with this clause 5, the licensee may enter into an agreement with a 

customer to provide water services that exclude, modify or restrict the terms and conditions 
of this licence.  

 
5.2  Subject to clause 5.3, an agreement referred to in clause 5.1: 

(a) must be approved by the Authority prior to its commencement; and  
(b) must not be amended without the prior approval of the Authority.  

 
The Authority has reviewed the minor amendments proposed by Busselton Water and 
hereby approves these amendments. 
 
A copy of this letter and the approved agreement will be published on the Authority’s 
website. 
 
If you have any queries please contact Ms Lanie Chopping on 9213 1928. 

Yours sincerely 

LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
 
 
 
 
2 August 2011                    
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